STATE OF MAINE
BOARD OF NURSING
158 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA, MAINE
04332.0158

ANGUS S. KING, JR. MYHA A, BROADWAY, J.D. M.S., R.N.

GOVERNOR EXECUTIVE DIREGTOR

July 20, 1998

M. Michaela Murphy, Esq.
DAVIAU, JABAR & BATTEN
One Center Street

Waterville, ME 04901-5495

Re: Margaret T. Nichols
Dear Ms. Murphy:

At its July 9, 1998 meeting, the Board voted to accept the voluntary surrender of your client’s
practical nurse license. There will be no further action at this time.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Myra A. Broadway, J.D., M.S., R.N.
Executive Director
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pc: Margaret T. Nichols
Susan A. Sparaco, Assistant Attorney General

A

,—’-"’{2?

FETETITNCM RECCEED RAIE
OFFICES LOCATED AT: 24 STONE 8T., AUGUSTA, ME
TDD: {207) 287-1151 PHONE: (207) 287-1132 FAX: (207} 287-1149



ANDREW KETTERER

ATTORNEY GENERAL RecionaL OFFICES;

84 HarLow St., 280 FLOOR
Bancor, Mamnge 04401
Tev: (207) 941-3670

: STATE oF MAINE Fax: (207) 941-3075
Telphone: (207) a0 DEPARTMENT OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 59 PREALE STREET
elephone: (207) 628-8 PorrLanp, Mamws 04101-3014
FAX: (207} 287-3145 6 StaTE HousE STATION Tot: (307) 8390260
TDD: (207) 626-8865 Auvugusta, Maine 04333-00006 Fax: (207) 822-0259
June 16, 1998 o Le B R
w1800 1)
: i i
M. Michaela Murphy, Esq. L b
Daviau, Jabar & Batten ARD OF LICENSURE IN MEDICINE
’ S T S <

One Center Street
Waterville, ME 04901-5495

RE: Margaret T. Nichols, L.P.N.

Dear Michaela:

It was a pleasure meeting you last week. I am writing regarding another
client of yours, Margaret Nichols. Iunderstand that Ms. Nichols recently pled guilty
to a Class C crime of acquiring drugs by deception.

As you may recall, I spoke with you about Ms. Nichols in April. I asked
whether Ms. Nichols would be interested in voluntarily surrendering her license
instead of going through a disciplinary proceeding. The Maine State Board of
Nursing must affirmatively act to accept the voluntary surrender in lieu of
disciplinary proceedings but, given that Ms. Nichols has not practiced in 18 years, I
believe that the Board would probably allow Ms. Nichols to simply turn her license
in without insisting upon a disciplinary proceeding.

The Board meets again on July 9. If Ms. Nichols is interested in resolving this
matter by simply surrendering her license, please let me know, If she mails her
license to the Board, the Board would be able to consider the matter at its July 9
meeting. "'

I look forward to hearing from you.

Very truly yours,

SUSAN A. SPARACO

Assistant Attorney General R&CEIVED
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